
 

CELEBRATING THE GOLDEN JUBILEE OF  

NEFFUL INTERNATIONAL IN 2023 

 

Nefful International will be celebrating its golden jubilee in 2023. We appreciate all partners 

who have witnessed the progress of Nefful International for the past 50 years. Let us 

embrace the journey to success and continue to work towards a new chapter in life.  

The once-in-a-lifetime celebration shall take on a global scale by unifying all achievers from 

all over the world in Singapore to celebrate 50 years of Nefful International. The NI50 

Anniversary Celebration shall create memories to last a lifetime as achievers receive 

recognitions of their accomplishments. We look forward to celebrating this joyous occasion 

with you in Singapore. 
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